
1

From: Chantal De Brauwere 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 8:15 AM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

It borders on dishonesty to try and slip something through over Christmas and New year public holidays. 
It appears as intentional that there is so little transparency to avoid our comment and input 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Chantal De Brauwere 
 




